
Handwriting 

The teaching of handwriting starts with mark making in Nursery 

and is then inextricably linked with the teaching of phonics in 

Reception and KS1. At King Athelstan we use phrases like ‘Birdy Fingers’ to 

remind the children of their ‘Tripod Grip’, which means they initiate their pencil 

grip with the shape of a birds beak:    

 


